
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

March 3, 1987

Mr. Maurice Fredericks
6950 Commerce Boulevard
Rohnert Park, California 94928

Dear Mr. Fredericks;

It has been a month since you graciously had a meeting with Susan Richter,
Executive Director of the Cultural Arts Council of Sonoma County and
myself. At that time we reiterated John Medicas' desire to insure public use
of his property in perpetuity. You said you would act with dispatch.

I understand you have since visited Mr Medica and he again stated his wish
that you prepare a document to that end.

Will you please give us a date when you will have completed a draft for John
to act upon. We appreciate your concerns in this matter, but it has been
over 2 years since the subject was first brought up.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

D i r e c t o r

CC: Ms Susan Richter, Executive Director
Cultural Arts Council of Sonoma County

Mr John B. Sherre l l
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